
Hello – regarding  SB 683, I feel that it is very important for students  in Oregon schools to be taught the complete and uncensored 
history of their state, including its racist past and mistreatment of both native peoples and minorities. Only by doing that can we hope 
to make things better for these groups and for the entire population.

                                Sincerely – Dave Maize -  Takilma,  Oregon


